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Report to the Greater Birmingham & Solihull Supervisory Board 
 

29th June 2017 
 

GBSLEP ANNUAL REPORT 2016/17 
 
 

Purpose of the report 

To note the GBSLEP Annual Report 2016/17 and reflect on the progress made by GBSLEP 

in 2016/17. 

Recommendations 

The Supervisory Board is recommended to: 

1. Agree to receive the GBSLEP Annual Report 2016/17, which will be tabled at the 
meeting; and 

2. Reflect on the progress made by GBSLEP in 2016/17. 

Background 

3. GBSLEP’s Annual Report will be published on 29th June 2017. Copies of the Annual 
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